
 

                                      Autumn Term Update 
 

 
 
 
 
 

1. Our first AGM will be held on: Thursday 17th November at 7.00pm 

@ The Old Sharrow   Junior School, South View Road, S7.  
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

2. Class Parents 
- Meet & Chat on Tuesday 8th November from 8.40 onwards 
- This will be to allow people to find out what is involved in becoming a class parent and for the 
HSA to recruit a team for this term. 

 
3. Communication 
- We have a new notice board outside the school reception so watch this space for news 
and events. 

- Newsletter – we will be communicating through regular slots in the school newsletter. 
 

4. Discos  
Y3 & Y4 – Weds 30th Nov 3.30 – 5 
Y5 & Y6 – Thurs 1st Dec 3.30 – 5 
- £2 per ticket to cover entry to the disco, crisps, a drink, a glo-stick and face paint (optional). 
- Tickets on sale soon 

- Please contact hsa@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk if you would like to volunteer 
- Or speak to Neil Midgley (Dad of Theo in J6) for the Y3/4 disco 
- Or Thaeeba Azan (Mum of Rehan in J12) for the 5/6 disco 
 
 

5. HBJ Xmas Fayre – Tuesday 6th December (3.00 – 4.30pm) 
- The fayre will be a Farewell to Mrs Hallsworth from pupils & parents, including past pupils & 
parents, so please spread the word in the community. 
-  There will be an Art auction of children’s work, to raise money for a legacy for Mrs 
Hallsworth. Each class will produce a collective work of art which will be auctioned at the fayre. 
Printed versions of the art will also be for sale to enable all pupils to own a copy. 
- We will be holding a casual clothes day prior to the fayre and instead of children paying to 
attend, they will be asked for a particular donation of a raffle prize or item for a Tombola. More 
details of this event to follow soon. 
- Raffle tickets will be sent home in advance to every child, they will also be on sale in school 
very soon. 
 
 

6. Christmas jumper day will be on the last day of term – Friday 16th December  

 

PLEASE TURN OVER FOR IMPORTANT NEWS . . . 
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